

## **December 2017 Newsletter**

(click <u>here</u> to see up-to-date chain of command)

CHARTER 1965

Good day Comrades,



Let me be the first to wish you all a Happy Holidays. For this Holiday's I ask you all to keep each other, and all our comrades in your thoughts and prayers. For many this season is far from festive or joyful. Let's all take the extra steps to check in with our battle buddies to make sure everyone is doing OK.

With that said we have some great events to end this year with. First is the District Christmas party. It starts at Noon Saturday December 9<sup>th</sup>. The

District meeting will be held at 10AM also that day both at our Post. For those with Kids, or Grand Kids that Kids Christmas Party will be December 16<sup>th</sup> 1-3, and as tradition we will start the New Year with the Commander's Breakfast. Hope to see everyone at one of these great events.

Mark your calendars; underlined = new/updated,

Kids Christmas Party - December 16th

Commander's Breakfast - January 1

**Upcoming Post 3915 Events:** 

Next District meeting: December 9th District Christmas party to follow at Palmer Lake

Next Post meeting: December 13th at 1900

**Next Blood Drive: TBA** 

Yours in Comradeship, Jarrod McReynolds, Commander, Post 3915 palmerlake.vfw3915@gmail.com



## July 2017 Newsletter

Comrades of Post 217 and Comrades and sisters of Post 3915, have a Joyous Christmas and the best New Year ever.

### REMEMBER

The homeless veterans need our help. Whatever we can do will help. God Bless!

Chuck Quigley Commander Post 217





# FOR UNCOMMON HEROES http://www.palmerlakevfw.com/auxillary.html CHARTER 1966

Merry Christmas to you all,

We are at an exciting time of year for little ones and their families. We have many reasons to be thankful this Holiday season. Remember to open your hearts to the families who may have a loved one who is deployed. After all, this is why we are all here.

#### Dates to remember

District meeting will be held at our Post and the Elks lodge on 12/9 at 0900, I would love if you could make it. We are having a Christmas Luncheon back at our Post immediately following, we are asking for potluck items if you wish to come. There is a sign up on the cork board in the bar.

Tickets for our Kids Christmas Party are now available from the bar, so get the kiddos signed up. The Party will be 12/16 1-3pm. We are serving snacks. DEADLINE for signing up is December 10<sup>th</sup>

I want to personally say Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all of you and your families. I hope you all enjoy your families and loved ones during this Holiday Season. Our next meeting will be January9th at 6pm, hope to see you there

Thank you, Tracy McReynolds, Auxiliary President Palmer Lake VFW Post #3915 Auxiliary Email: Trosbacka@yahoo.com





Click here to view updated calendar.

You are receiving this e-mail because you signed up for e-newsletter's from www.palmerlakevfw.com.

If you are receiving this by mistake or wish to stop receiving, click here.

Thanks, Webmaster

